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The	feed-in	solar	tariff	should	be	fair	and	compulsory.	It	should	represent	the	
true	value	of	solar.	This	means	recognising	the	environmental	and	health	
benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
We	are	reducing	global	warming	and	we	are	reducing	the	need	for	extra	poles	
and	wires	on	hot	days.




